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I have continued to be the primary editor and manager of our website, though Althea 
Mongerson has assisted with certain events. Thanks, Thea. 
 
In late 2020, our local website designer and host, Perimeter Design (Ryan Anderson), was 
purchased by a Vernon firm, Sproing Creative.  They have so far continued to honour the pricing 
discount (50%) that we had but are now charging for small routine changes that Ryan 
generously did for free. There will likely be price increase soon as they are upgrading their 
hosting system though it seems likely we will still get the discount.  
 
Our website is beginning to look a bit old-fashioned, so it's likely we'll be seeking a new design 
sometime in the next year or so.   
 
Submitted by Kim MacMillan 


